
 

 DAVIS GENEALOGY CLUB 
 

 FEBRUARY MEETING 

               Donald R. MacRae 

 
      A workshop on   

                          Ononymatology. . . .  

 “THE SCIENCE OF NAMES” 

 
Our speaker, Donald MacRae, holds a PhD in etymology from the 

University of Edinburgh. Dr. MacRae’s early interest in language and 
linguistics led to a broader interest in the origins of surnames, 

genealogy, heraldry and the history of Scottish Clans and Tartans.  His 
professional background includes lecturing and workshops, 

membership in various heraldic, genealogical and names societies. 
Since 1968 he has been the Director of the American Heraldic and 
Genealogical Institute in Sacramento.  This program should provide 

basic information for all genealogists. 
 
 
 DAVIS GENEALOGY CLUB LIBRARY AND MEETINGS ARE OPEN  

 TO THE PUBLIC AND GUESTS ARE WELCOME. 
 
 MONDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2008 ● 1 PM 
 DAVIS SENIOR CENTER ● 646 A STREET, DAVIS 


